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T. T. Burnett Engineering, Inc,

Consulting Engineer:s

120 MORNINGEIDE M. K. TELEPHONE

ALSUQUERQUE. NEW MEXICO 87108 (838) 2857048
August 9, 1979
ir. Richard Heller, City Engineer HE{?”?'!@ ,
gitg o; A]?gguerque R

» L) ox 3
Albuquerque, New Mexico AUG 0 9)973

Re: Villa de San Martin ‘c"VENg,NE&
iR

Dear Sir:

Submitted herewith is one copy of the plat, proposed grading plan and
drainage computations for Villa de San Martin, aka Martineztown Town-
houses. Request is made for a "Foundation Only Permit" for rows one
and two. Request was made by the Assistant City Engineer - Hydrology
for 100 pevcent retention on a2 24 hour .etention basis. Row one

will have a discharge of approximately 63 cubic feet and row two will
have a zero discharge. The discharge from row one will fiow to an
underground retention basin as was shown on ‘the rough grading plan.

This request is made due to a very short time frame for construction
of the buildings, as the project is involved in an Urban Development

Agency area, and a December 1, 1978, closing for homes is their re-
quirement.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yery truly yaurs,
ABn_ "

Jéan J. Bordenave, President

ms
cc:  Bruno Conegliano




